
Date / 
Time (CEST) 16 Oct  / DAY 01

GO01: World 
Food Day

10:00-11:00 
Plenary Hall

GO02: World 
Food Forum 
grand opening

14:00-17:00  
Plenary Hall  

GO03: Exhibition 
opening 
17:00-18:00  
Atrium

YM00: Concert 
and Global Youth 
Forum opening 

18:00-20:30
Sheikh Zayed 
Centre
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GO05: Junior World Food Day

14:00 - 16:00
Plenary Hall

GO06: World Food Forum closing 
ceremony 

14:00 - 16:00
Plenary Hall

Read 
more on 
page 6

Read 
more on 
page 2,3 
and 9

Read 
more on 
page 7

Read 
more on 
page 7

Read 
more on 
page 7

Read 
more on 
page 2,3 
and 9

Read more
on page 6

Read more
on page 2,3 
and 9
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more on 
page 7

Read 
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and 9

Read 
more on 
page 2,3 
and 9
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Read more
on page 4-5

Read more
on page 4-5

Read more
on page 
4-5

Read more
on page 
4-5

Read more
on page 4-5

Read more
on page 
4-5

Read more
on page 
4-5



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

Date / 
Time (CEST) 17 Oct  / DAY 02
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G L O B A L  Y O U T H  F O R U M

YM01: From policy to 
action: youth shaping 
global agrifood 
systems 

9:00-10:00  
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM02: Youth Food 
Lab: from Idea to 
Implementation - 
Youth-led Innovations 
Transforming Agrifood 
Systems 

10:30-12:00 
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM03: 
Transformative 
Research Challenge 
Finals 

14:00 - 16:00
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM04 – Film Festival 
awards: food in 
media and film

16:30-18:30
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM00: Concert and Global 
Youth Forum opening

18:00-20:30
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YA01: Regional Youth 
Assembly Session 1 – 
Africa 

10:15 - 12:15 
Ethiopia Room

YA02: Regional 
Youth Assembly 
Session 2 - Europe 
& Central Asia  

13:15-15:15
Ethiopia Room 

YA04: Regional Youth 
Assembly Session 3 – 
Latin America and the 
Caribbean

16:45-19:00
Ethiopia Room 

YA03: Youth Assembly 
Session - Indigenous 
Youth Roundtable

15:30-16:30
Nomad Indigenous 
FoodLab

YI01: Breaking the 
silos

9:00-10:00
Austria Room

YI02: Promoting 
youth-led solutions in 
the bioeconomy

11:00-12:00
Austria Room

YI03: Shifting mindsets, 
fostering connections: 
Innovation with private 
sector
12:15-13:15
Austria Room

YI04: Growing local 
innovators for food and 
water security

15:30-16:30
Austria Room 

YI05: Next Climate 
Solutions Superstars! 

18:15-19:15
Austria Room 

YE01: Youth, sustain-
ability and food choices: 
an international 
perspective

9:00-10:00 German 

YE02: FAST 
initiative and youth 
finance

10:15-11:15
Philippines Room

YE03: Advocating for 
sustainable food 
education and career 
opportunities
11:00-12:00
German Room

YE05: Food Loss and 
Waste Masterclass

14:00-15:00
Austria Room

YE06: Fifth Annual 
Academia Perspectives 
roundtable

16:00-18:00 
German Room

YE07: Harnessing 
biodiversity's potential 
for managing climate 
risks in food systems

17:00-18:00
Philippines Room

YL06: The food 
opportunity for Latin 
America

17:00-18:00 Austria 
Room

YL01: Leveraging online 
platforms to enhance 
agrobiodiversity

9:00-10:00
Philippines RoomYL02: The food 

around us: creating 
local food maps

09:30-11:30 Atrium

YL03: Plant-powered 
and youth-led: protein 
transitions in diverse 
contexts

11:30 -13:00 
Philippines Room

YL04: National 
Chapters: Empowering 
local youth action to 
drive global agrifood 
transformation

14:00-15:30
Philippines Room

YL05: Unleashing the 
potential of the 
Amazon bioeconomy

14:00-16:00
King Faisal Room

E V E N T S

18 Oct  / DAY 0316 Oct  / DAY 01

YI06: Youth4Climate: 
youth leading 
conscious food 
systems projects
18:15-19:00 German 

YA05: Regional Youth 
Assembly Session 4 – 
Asia and the Pacific

9:00-11:00 
Ethiopia Room

YA07: Y7 & Y20 
leaders shaping a 
sustainable food future
 
14:00-14:45 
Ethiopia Room

YA08: Youth land rights 
for sustainable food 
systems and climate 
resilience
 
15:00-15:45 Ethiopia

YA10: Plant-based vs. 
livestock: the great food 
debate 

18:15-19:00 Ethiopia

YA06: Regional Youth 
Assembly Session 5 – 
Near East and North 
Africa

11:10-13:10
Ethiopia Room

YE04: Journal club talk: 
planetary health diet and 
food systems transformation

12:30-13:30 
German Room

YC02: NUDO - 
Artisan Coffee
Coffee talk &tasting

15:00-16:00
Uzbekistan Lounge

YC09 : Discover Peruvian 
Culture: A multi-sensory 
dinner featuring female 
chefs

19:00-20:30
Uzbekistan Lounge

YM05: Empowering 
youth and women in 
agrifood systems with 
digital innovation

9:00-10:00
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM06: Bridging 
generations: 
Empowering Young 
Scientists for Agrifood 
Innovation

10:30-11:30
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM09: Unleashing 
private-sector power: 
new pathways to 
sustainable innovation

16:30-18:00
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM08: Startup 
Innovation Awards 
finals, powered by 
Extreme Tech 
Challenge

14:00-16:00 
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YM07: International 
Year of Millets 2023  
Master Chef Challenge

12:00-13:00 
Sheikh Zayed Centre 

SCHEDULE CONTINUES ON PAGE 3

2

YI07: Investing in 
youth in agrifood 
systems for acce-
lerated climate action 

9:00-9:45 Austria

YI08: Tackling 
real-world UN 
challenges through 
innovation

10:00-11:00 
Austria Room

YI09: Transformative 
Research Challenge 
Special - Research 
solutions showcase and 
networking
11:30-12:30 Austria

YI11: Seeding 
change: Student-led 
innovations in 
agrifood systems 

17:20-19:00
Austria Room

YI10: Because youth 
matter: Investing in youth 
potential

16:00-17:00 
Austria Room

YM10: The Moth: 
World Food Forum 
Edition

19:00-20:00 
Sheikh Zayed Centre 

YC00: Discover 
Uzbekistan: A journey 
through youth culture and 
gastronomy

12:30-13:30
Uzbekistan Lounge

YA09: Regional Youth 
Assembly Session 6 - 
North America

16:00-18:00
Ethiopia Room
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19 Oct  / DAY 0418 Oct  / DAY 03

YE16 – Water and food 
insecurity indicators

13:00-14:00 German 
Room

YE18: Systems Change 
Summit

16:45-17:30 Austria

YE17: Education for 
youth action
16:00-16:30 Austria

GO04 - Global School 
Assembly  

09:30-12:00
Plenary Hall

YA11: Thematic Youth 
Assembly Session 1 - 
Youth action in imple-
mentation of national 
pathways: Follow-up of 
the Food Systems Summit 
Stock Taking Moment

09:00-10:30 Ethiopia
YA17: Thematic Youth 
Assembly Session 5 - 
Agrifood systems in the 
context of the UN 
Environment Programme 
process: Lead up to the 
6th session of the UN 
Environment Assembly

10:05-11:35 Ethiopia

YA18: Youth Assembly 
– Final Drafting

11:45-13:15 
Ethiopia Room

YA14: Youth Assembly- 
Open Discussion on 
Preliminary Results of the 
Regional Assembly

15:15-16:15 Philippines

YA15: Thematic Youth 
Assembly Session 4 – 
Agrifood Systems in the 
context of the United 
Nations Framework 
Convention on Climate 
Change process: Lead up 
to COP 28

16:40-19:00 
Ethiopia Room

YE14 : Luiss FAO Model

09:00-12:00 
German Room

20 Oct  / DAY 05

YC07: Film Festival – 
Screening of winning 
films

09:00-13:00
Sheikh Zayed Centre

YA13: Thematic Youth 
Assembly Session 3 – 
Agrifood systems in the 
context of the UN 
Convention to Combat 
Desertification and the 
UN Convention on 
Biological Diversity 
process

12:30-15:00 
Ethiopia Room

YA16:Youth Assembly: 
Young Farmers 
Roundtable

08:30-10:00 
Ethiopia Room

YC03: Peacocks Coffee 
talk and tasting
 
14:00-15:00
Uzbekistan Lounge

YC04: Kitchen 
Connection Table Talks 

11:00-12:00
Russian Lounge

YC05: Wearable Food 
Waste 

17:00-18:00
Atrium

YC06: Silent disco 
dinner with Recup

19:00-20:00
Atrium

YE08: Youth-led 
agroforestry

9:00-10:00 
German Room

YE09: Youth action for 
resilient foodscapes 

10:30-11:30
German Room

YE13: You're probably 
throwing away very 
good food every day

17:00-18:00 
German Room

YL09: Reminiscing 
the customs

14:00-15:00 
Austria Room

YE11: Getting 
active for the 
climate and the 
planet one bite 
at a time!
14:00-17:00 
German Room

YL07: Empowering youth 
for water and ocean 
sustainability in the 
Middle East and North 
Africa

10:30-11:30 Philippines

YL10: Connecting youth, 
transforming food 
systems

15:30-16:30
Philippines Room

YL11: Youth-led street 
actions: raising aware-
ness of the food-climate 
nexus

17:00-18:00 Philippines

YL12: Partnerships and 
capacity development: 
Latin America and the 
Caribbean

18:15-19:15 
German Room

YE12: 
Desertification Fresk

14:00-15:00 
Philippines Room 

YL08: Crops, culture 
and youth: a path to 
sustainable 
development

12:00-13:30
Philippines Room

YE10: Promoting home 
gardening practices for 
agrobiodiversity and 
nutrition

12:30-13:30 German

YI13: Extreme Tech 
Challenge investor 
roundtable

14:00-15:00
Philippines Room

YL13: Promoting 
youth-centred green 
investments in Africa

16:00-17:30
Mexico Room

3

YA12: Thematic Youth 
Assembly Session 2 – 
Review of SDG 2 
progress: Lead up to 
High-Level Political Forum 
2024

10:40-12:10 
Ethiopia Room

YI12: Scaling youth-led 
solutions: investing in 
the next generation - for 
investors and young 
entrepreneurs 

09:15-12:30
Philippines Room

YC08: School Assembly 
– No food left behind

11:30-12:30 
Atrium

Date / 
Time (CEST)
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YT01: Opening Prayer of the UNGIYF

08:45-09:00
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT06: High-level opening 
ceremony

08:15-08:50
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT10: Chef Claudia Santiz, 
Indigenous Peoples' Food 
Systems of Latin America & 
the Caribbean

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT02: No-Honey bar activities

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT13: Opening prayer/Circle: Africa
14:30-14:45 Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT05: UNGIYF Regional Delegation 
Welcoming

16:45-17:45
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT14: Lush Natural Handmade 
Cosmetics: How the Cosmetics Industry 
Can Support Indigenous Peoples

14:45-15:15 Nomad Indigenous 
FoodLab

16 Oct  / DAY 01 17 Oct  / DAY 02

4

YT03: Opening Prayer/Circle: Arctic

14:30-14:45
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT08: Keynote address - Prof. José 
Esquinas-Alcázar Plant Genetic Resources & 
Indigenous Peoples' Food Systems 
10:00-10:30 Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT07: Opening ceremony

09:00-10:00
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT09: Global-Hub on Indigenous 
Peoples' Food Systems

11:00-12:50
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT11: Hunter-Gathers 
Education: The Power of 
Indigenous-Led Education

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT12: No-Honey Bar 
Activities

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT15: WFF Youth Action 
Assembly

15:30-16:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT16: Nomad Indigenous Food Lab Session 
on Indigenous Peoples' Food & Knowledge 
Systems

16:45-17:45
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT17: IDEA WILD: Passion to 
Action-Protectors of Biodiversity

18:15-19:15
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT18: Norway & the Coalition on 
Indigenous Peoples' Food Systems

19:30-20:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT19: Opening Prayer/Circle: Asia

08:45-09:00
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT20 – My Food Vision Is... & the Impacts of Ultra 
Processed Foods

09:00-10:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

18 Oct  / DAY 03

YT21 – Hand-in-Hand Investment Forum – Joint session 
with UNGIYF

11:00-12:50
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

SCHEDULE CONTINUES ON PAGE 5
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20 Oct  / DAY 05

5

YT30: Opening prayer/Circle: 
Latin America & the Caribbean

08:45-09:00
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT22: Chef Olivier Chaput & 
Simon Fraser University, 
Transforming School Meals

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT36 – Opening prayer/Circle: Pacific

14:30-14:45
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT27: Global Biodiversity Framework & CBD

16:45-17:45
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

19 Oct  / DAY 04

YT25: Opening prayer/Circle: 
Central Asia/Russia/Transcaucasia

14:30-14:45
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT26: Coalition on Indigenous Peoples' 
Food Systems

15:00-16:15
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT31: Indigenous Youth Climate 
Action & COP 28

09:00-10:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT32: Science & Innovation Forum – 
Joint session with UNGIYF

11:00-12:50
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT23: Mountain Youth Hub: 
Elevating Indigenous Youth 
Voices

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT24: No-Honey Bar 
Activities

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT37: Rome Group of Friends of Indigenous 
Peoples

15:00-16:15
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT28: Chef Steph Baryluk & Simon Fraser 
University: Cooking in Two Worlds

18:15-19:15
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT29: African Indigenous Peoples' Food 
Systems, International Year of Millet with 
Chef Mokgadi & Chef Bintah

19:30-21:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

18 Oct  / DAY 03

YT33: Chef Arpon Chakma, 
Indigenous Peoples' Food 
Systems of Asia

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT34 – University of 
Leeds-IPON: One 
Health-Indigenous Youth 
Responses to Global Threats

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT35: No-Honey Bar 
Activities

13:00-14:20
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT39 – The Open Institute: Translations thru 
Terminology

18:15-19:15
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT40 – Canada hosting North American 
Indigenous Peoples' Food Systems with 
Chef Mariah Gladstone, Chef Steph 
Baryluk & Simon Fraser University
19:30-21:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT41 – Opening 
prayer/Circle: North America

08:45-09:00
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT42 – UNGIYF 
Declaration & 
Manifestos

09:00-10:30
Nomad Indigenous 
FoodLab

YT44: Nomad Indigenous 
FoodLab

12:00-13:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

YT45 – UNGIYF Press Conference

16:45-17:45 Nomad Indigenous 
FoodLab

YT46: CFS, Coalition on Indigenous Peoples' 
Food Systems & Global Indigenous Youth 
Caucus: Briefing Session about UNGIYF 
Outcomes & CFS 18:15-19:15
Nomad Indigenous 
FoodLab YT47 – Closing Reception of the UNGIYF 

& Pre-Opening of the CFS

19:30-21:30
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

IM01: Opening Session 
Investment Forum

09:00-10:30
Plenary Hall

IM02: Presentation Investment 
Plan Colombia

11:00-12:00 Plenary Hall

IM10: Presentation 
Investment Plan Angola

11:00-12:00 Green Room

IM16 : Presentation Investment 
Plan Ethiopia

11:00-12:00 Red Room

IM22: Presentation Investment 
Plan Bangladesh
 
11:00-12:00 Iran Room 

IM28: Presentation Investment 
Plan Tanzania
 
08:30-09:30 Green Room

IM33: Presentation Investment 
Plan Paraguay
 
08:30-09:30 Red Room

IM36: Presentation Investment 
Plan Sahel

08:30-09:30 Iran Room

IM29: Presentation Investment 
Plan Zimbabwe
09:30-10:30 
Green Room

IM34: Presentation Investment 
Plan Peru

09:30-10:30 Red Room

IM30: Country 
Presentation 
Togo 
10:30-11:30 
Green Room

IM31: Round table Traditional 
Donors

11:30-12:30 Green Room

IM32: Round table Global 
Foundations

12:30 - 13:30 Green Room

IM35: Presentation Investment 
Plan Dominican Republic 

10:30-11:30 Red Room

IM37: Presentation Investment 
Plan Vanuatu

09:30-10:30 Iran Room

IM38: Presentation Investment 
Plan Cambodia

10:30-11:30 Iran Room

IM03: Presentation Investment 
Plan Nicaragua
 
12:00-13:00 Plenary Hall

IM11: Presentation Investment 
Plan Guinea Bissau

12:00-13:00 Green Room

IM17: Presentation Investment 
Plan Kenya

12:00-13:00 Red Room

IM23: Presentation Investment 
Plan Bhutan

12:00-13:00 Iran Room

IM04: Presentation 
Investment Plan El Salvador
 
14:00-15:00 Plenary Hall

IM12: Presentation 
Investment Plan Cameroon

14:00-15:00 Green Room

IM18: Presentation Investment 
Plan Malawi

14:00-15:00 Red Room

IM24: Presentation Investment 
Plan Lao PDR

14:00-15:00 Iran Room

IM05: Presentation Investment 
Plan Guatemala

15:00-16:00 Plenary Hall

IM13: Presentation 
Investment Plan Congo

15:00-16:00 Green Room

IM19: Presentation Investment 
Plan Nigeria

15:00-16:00 Red Room

IM25: Presentation Investment 
Plan Pakistan

15:00-16:00 Iran Room

IM06: Presentation Investment 
Plan Honduras 

16:00-17:00 Plenary Hall

IM14: Presentation Investment 
Plan Guinea Conakry

16:00-17:00 Green Room

IM20: Presentation Investment 
Plan South Sudan

16:00-17:00 Red Room

IM26: Presentation Investment 
Plan Haiti

16:00-17:00 Iran Room

IM07: Presentation 
Investment Plan Ecuador

17:00-18:00 Plenary Hall

IM08 – Round Table with IFIs

18:00-19:30
Plenary Hall

IM15 - Presentation 
Investment Plan Mali

17:00-18:00 Green Room

IM21: Presentation Investment 
Plan Rwanda

17:00-18:00 Red Room

IM27: Presentation Investment 
Plan Dry Corridor
 
17:00-18:00 Iran Room

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3
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17 Oct  / DAY 02 18 Oct  / DAY 03
Date / 
Time (CEST)

IM00: 
Breakthroughs 
for food security

10:00 - 11:30 
Plenary



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

19 Oct  / DAY 04 20 Oct  / DAY 05

ST01: Innovative solutions for 
soil and water management 
for climate action

09:00-10:30
Green Room

ST04: Enabling research, science 
and innovation in Low- and 
Middle- Income Countries and 
Small Island Developing States

11:00-12:30
Green Room

SE02: Animal source food alternatives: What are 
they and what does the science say about the 
human and planetary health benefits and risks?

13:00-14:00 Green Room

ST02: Fostering climate-smart 
innovations for small-scale 
producers

09:00-10:30
Red Room

ST12: Implementing the FAO 
Science and Innovation 
Strategy and the Strategy on 
Climate Change in synergy 

09:00-10:30
Green Room

ST13: Innovative finance for 
climate action in agrifood 
systems

09:00-10:30
Red Room

SP03: FAO Science and 
Innovation Forum 2023 — 
Closing: key recommendations 
and takeaways

11:00-12:30
Plenary Hall

ST03: Technologies and 
innovations for multi-hazard 
resilient agrifood systems

11:00-12:30
Red Room

ST05: Two-eyed seeing: 
Indigenous youth leading in 
science and innovation for 
climate action and food 
systems 
11:00-12:30 
Nomad Indigenous FoodLab

SE01: Innovative solutions to address and assess 
loss and damage in agrifood systems 

13:00-14:00
Red Room

ST06: Case studies of agrifood 
system technologies and 
innovations for climate action 

14:30-16:00
Green Room

ST08: Bioeconomy: the 
catalyst for agrifood systems 
transformation

16:30-18:00
Green Room

ST09: Energy-smart agrifood 
systems for climate action

16:30-18:00
Red Room

SC01: Signing ceremony of 
partnership agreements

16:30-18:00
Philippines Room

ST07: Artificial intelligence 
and digital tools for climate 
resilient agrifood systems

14:30-16:00
Red Room

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3E V E N T S
F A O  S C I E N C E  A N D  I N N O V A T I O N  F O R U M 7

18 Oct  / DAY 03

SP01: FAO Science 
and Innovation Forum 
2023 - High-level 
opening

14:00-16:00
Plenary Hall

SC00: Signing Ceremony of the 
Letter of Agreement (LoI) 
between FAO and the University 
of Naples Federico II

18:00-18:20
Indonesia

SR01: FAO Science and 
Innovation Forum 2023 
reception

18:20-20:00
8th Floor Terrace

SP02: Future forward: 
advancing climate solutions 
through science, innovation 
and technology

16:30-18:00
Plenary Hall

ST10: Strengthening 
science-policy interfaces in 
support of effective 
decision-making

18:30-20:00
Green Room

Date / 
Time (CEST)

ST11: Emerging technologies 
and innovations in response 
to agrifood system 
transformation: foresight calls 
for action 

18:30-20:00
Philippines Room
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18 Oct  / DAY 03 19 Oct  / DAY 04 20 Oct  / DAY 05

YV01: Astrobiology and space 
breeding for food security under 
climate change
14:00-15:00

YV02 : Reaching consensus on an international 
definition of food literacy

09:00-10:00

YV03: Youth promoting innovation, 
safeguarding food security

09:00-10:00

YV08: Youth as promoters of 
climate action in agrifood 
systems transformation

11:00-12:00
YV09: Youth action for agrifood systems 
transformation through nutrition labeling

12:00-13:00

YV10: Sustainable agriculture and the Zabaleen

12:00-13:00

YV07: Indigenous food 
sovereignty in the Pacific-Asia 
region

11:00-12:00

YV12: Evidence from the Brazilian national 
school feeding program and its features

13:00-14:00

YV04: The right to food through 
collective action

10:00-11:00

YV05: Collective Impact Net-
work of the new generations

10:00-11:00

YV06: Design + ignition

10:00-11:00

YV28: Empowering food citizens 
through nutrition education

10:00-11:30

YV29: Climate action in 
emergency and humanitarian 
livelihood assistance

10:00-11:00

YV30: Innovative solutions to 
build green cities 10:00-11:00

YV24: Global Education 
Fair awards

09:00-10:00

YV25: Technology as a 
tool for food 
transformation
09:00-10:00

YV26: Youth-led 
solutions for sustainable 
agrifood systems
09:00-10:00

YV27: Innovations to 
increase youth inclusion 
in agrifood systems in 
Africa
09:00-10:00

YV33: Accelerating climate 
action with new German 
funded FACE-NDC project

11:00-12:00

YV13: Youth in agrifood 
systems transformation for 
climate action in Africa

14:00-15:00

YV14: Empowering youth in 
agrifood: sharing best practices 
and financing solutions

14:00-15:30

YV15: Food for planning: bring 
the food system to the city

14:00-15:00

YV17: Building resilient local 
food systems through youth 
entrepreneurship
15:00-16:00

YV21: Youth innovation: 
food security and climate 
change
16:00-18:00

YV16: Mobilizing youth to 
develop and deploy tech-driven 
solutions

15:00-16:00 YV19: Youth women, agrifood 
systems and climate change
15:30-17:00 YV20: Engaging and 

empowering young 
food scientists
16:00-16:40

YV18: Youth innovation: new 
ideas to address food loss in 
European Union agriculture

16:00-17:00

YV22: Youth to the table
17:00-18:00

YV23: Youth influence on food 
systems: strengths, limitations 
and solutions

17:00-18:00

YV34: District-level food 
security policy 
framework and 
Indigenous Peoples

11:30-12:30
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YV31: African youth-led 
competition reform for 
sustainable agrifood 
systems
11:00-12:00

YV32: Digestion as a 
metric to assess protein 
quality in different food 
matrix 11:00-12:00

YV11: Youth access to 
agrifood & climate knowledge 
in LDCs & SIDs

11:00-12:00

YV36: Fast mitigation 
agrifood solutions driven 
by youth

12:00-13:00

YV37: The gateway: 
mechanisms to enhance 
informal food systems

12:00-13:00

YV35: Youth-centered 
initiatives from the FAO 
Innovation Fund and 
Incubator 12:00-13:00

Date / 
Time (CEST)



09:00 

12:00 

10:00 

08:00 

14:00

16:00

18:00

18 Oct  / DAY 03

YR02: Guardians of food security: youth 
(the Republic of Korea)

07:00-09:00

YR04: 2023 Agrination Startup Cup winners 
showcase (the Near East and North Africa)

14:00-16:00

YR03: Synchronizing youth perspectives for 
food transformation using benchmarking (the 
Netherlands and New Zealand)

07:30-09:00

YR07: Green low-carbon agriculture 
hackathon (China)

09:00-12:30

YR06: Innovative youth solutions for the 
transformation of agrifood systems (Latin 
America and the Caribbean)

19:00-20:30

YR05: Empowering youth as agents of 
behavioural change for transformed 
agrifood systems (the Kingdom of 
Belgium)

14:00-16:00

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3E V E N T S

17 Oct  / DAY 02

YR01: Empowering youth networks: 
nourishing a sustainable food future (Asia 
and the Pacific)

08:00-09:00
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Date / 
Time (CEST)

16 Oct  / DAY 01

YR08: Jeu de Piste - Youth 
Treasure Hunt on Agrifood 
Transformation at the University of 
Geneva (Switzerland)

11:00-18:00

YR09: Agriculture and the Future 
of the Planet: Connecting Youth to 
GIAHS (Japan)

10:00-11:00

YR10: Youth Photo Vernissage on 
Sustainability of Agrifood Systems 
(Geneva, Switzerland)

14:00-15:30

YR11: "Invisible Farmers?': Spotlighting 
Young Women's Contribution to Food 
Systems Transformation (Kenya)

13:00-15:00



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3
E X H I B I T I O N S
E V E N T S

17 Oct  / DAY 0216 Oct  / DAY 01

1 0

Date / 
Time (CEST)

Collective Action on Participatory Research and Family 
Farming
10:00-10:30 

Nutrition interactive game - trivia session
11:00-11:30

Carbon and Water Footprint Initiative and Tool
12:00-12:30

Demonstration/Talk on STI platform 
13:00-13:30

CGIAR Innovation Portfolio Management (IPM) & CGIAR 
Dashboard
14:00-14:30

Innovation meets tradition: integrating agriculture and 
aquaculture for diverse food systems 
15:00-15:30

"MED-GOLD Climate Services in Agriculture: Making 
climate predictions easily accessible
 "
16:00-16:30

ESP Youth 
Documentary 
Meet and Greet 
with young 
filmmakers
09:00-12:00 

HIH Exhibition - 
Projects 
Mapping
13:00-17:30 

Joint FAO/IAEA 
Centre: Espresso 
yourself with 
nuclear 
techniques in 
food and 
agriculture

09:00-18:00 

Agricultural innovation pathways: Strengthening 
innovation capacities with the TAP-AIS project 
10:15-10:45 

GFAR Knowledge and Learning Hub showcase 
11:30-12:00

Research Vessel Dr. Fridtjof Nansen: When technology 
serves sustainability 
12:15-12:45

Fostering an innovation culture: Using Behavioural 
Science and internal processes to cultivate change 
13:00-13:30

Achieving Agricultural Breakthrough: A deep dive into 
seven technological areas
14:00-14:30

New vision and developments of FAO Digital Services 
Portfolio 
15:15-15:45

ESP Youth 
Documentary 
Meet and Greet 
with young 
filmmakers
09:00-12:00 

HIH Exhibition - 
Projects 
Mapping
13:00-17:30 

Ninakilla Bike 
Powered Coffee 
Break 
09:30-11:30 

Demo/talks on innovative nuclear 
techniques and  bioechtechnologies for 
climate action 
14:30-15:00

Catalysing and scaling innovation: FAO Incubator
15:45-16:15

Kenya Exhibition 
12:00-16:30 

Science and Innovation 
Booth Investment Booth Youth Booth Science and Innovation 

Booth Investment Booth Youth Booth

Tab Studio
09:00-12:30



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3
E X H I B I T I O N S
E V E N T S

19 Oct  / DAY 0418 Oct  / DAY 03
Date / 
Time (CEST)

The role of professional associations in strengthening the 
agricultural extension and advisory services in the context 
of agricultural innovation systems
09:30-10:00 
AgroAdapt: Cultivate the future - A simulation game for 
anticipatory climate governance and climate-resilient 
agrifood system transformation 
10:00-10:30

Interactive quiz on innovations in collaboration with Bill & 
Melinda Gates Foundation  
12:00-12:30

Demonstration/Talk on STI platform by Chief Scientist 
Office
13:00-13:30

The New FAO Agroinformatics Platform with Expanded 
Digital Capabilities (Hand-in-Hand Global Platform)
14:30-15:00

Circular bioeconomy in Abidjan: From Food Waste to 
Fork - a project of the FAO Incubator
16:00-16:30

Ireland Food 
Systems 
Research 
Projects
 
09:30-10:30 

Little Brick 
Pastoral 
12:30-17:00 

Seed Association 
for planting
09:00-11:00 

Game of Drones: 
new and safe ways 
for pandemic 
preparedness
All day (Wed-Fri)

Rural Mobility for 
People with 
Disabilities: The 
Mobi.Ru.D Project
All day (Wed-Fri)

NGIN photo 
contest
18:00-19:00 

Youth Skills Hub 
- Exhibition
14:00-17:00 

Exploring the future: Horizon scanning and foresight to 
tackle agrifood challenges 
09:30-10:00 

Accelerating SDG Agrifood for innovators (SEED)
10:30-11:00

A learning framework for inclusive, integrated and 
innovative public policy cycles for family farming
12:30-13:00

Demonstration/Talk on STI platform
13:00-13:30

Institutional Innovation: Multistakeholder Collaboration 
Guide
13:30-14:00

Empowering farmers in partnership with researchers: 
Multi-actor agricultural innovation platforms (MAIP) 
14:30-15:00

ROK students 
Biosecurity 
Game
 
09:30-12:30 

Resilience Food 
Stories
13:30-17:00 

Bhutan Youth
09:00-11:00 

Solutions to 
Improve Water 
Managemt under 
Climate Change
All day

Behavioural 
Science Corner
All day (Thurs-Fri)

Agriculture 4.0 
and new 
technologies for 
environment, 
innovative systems 
for monitoring the 
environment and 
air quality in 
agriculture for the 
management of 
agricultural supply 
chains: the 
Agroduino system
All day 
(Thurs-Fri)

Indigenous 
Peoples' 
No-Honey Bar 
Exhibit
11:30-13:30 

AgroAdapt: Cultivate the future - A simulation game for 
anticipatory climate governance and climate-resilient 
agrifood system transformation  
15:00-15:30

Digitalization for child labour monitoring along agrifood 
value chains. Which is the potential for blockchain and 
GIS?  
16:00-16:30

Mountain 
Partnership 
Products Display
14:00-17:00 

1 1

Showcase of the 
FAO Incubator 
project on Circular 
Bioeconomy in 
Abidjan: From 
Food Waste to 
Fork
All day (Wed-Fri)

Immersive Virtual 
Reality (VR) space 
in collaborative 
with ITC/ILO
All day (Wed-Fri)

Showcase and 
demo of an 
agricultural robot 
from the VINUM 
project
All day

Fostering an innovation culture: Using Behavioural 
Science and internal processes to cultivate change
11:15-11:45

Introducing WaPOR, FAO global 
system to monitor water use in 
agriculture through remote sensing
16:45-17:15

Food Safety Foresight and Emerging Issues
10:00-10:30

Science and Innovation 
Booth Investment Booth Youth BoothSIF tent Science and Innovation 

Booth Investment Booth Youth BoothSIF tent

*SIF tent: Science and Innovation Forum tent



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3
E X H I B I T I O N S
E V E N T S

20 Oct  / DAY 05
Date / 
Time (CEST)

GFAR and NARS exchange on the Global NARS 
Consortium (GNC)
10:30-11:00 

Global Livestock Environmental Assessment (GLEAM) 
Model 
09:30-10:00

Demonstration/Talk on STI platform - Chief Scientist 
Office  
12:30-13:00

Leveraging South-South and Triangular Cooperation to 
reduce the existing Science and Innovation gap in the 
global south 
13:00-13:30

Resilience Food 
Stories
09:00-13:00 

1 2

Science and Innovation 
Booth Youth Booth



09:00 

13:00 

11:00 

09:00 

15:00

17:00

19:00

/  W F F  A G E N D A  2 0 2 3
C U L T U R E  C O R N E R
E V E N T S

16 Oct  / DAY 01
Date / 
Time (CEST)

Seed and crop 
biodiversity display
14:00-17:00

1 3

17 Oct  / DAY 02

The Food Around Us: Creating 
Local Food maps
09:30-11:30

Lexicon/Youth Action Culture 
Storytelling 
14:00-16:00

18 Oct  / DAY 03

Millets Day - organized by FAO 
Nepal 
09:30-13:00

Rural woman event  
13:30-16:00

Wearable Food Waste event
17:00-18:30

Silent Disco Dinner with Recup 
19:00-20:00

19 Oct  / DAY 04

CompoSITE  
13:00-15:00

Chadwick No Food Left 
Behind 
11:30-12:30

YUNGA afternoon 
13:00-15:00

20 Oct  / DAY 05

Resilience Food Stories 
09:00-13:00

Indigenous Chefs of the World: 
The Diversity & Importance of 
Indigenous Peoples' food and 
Knowledge Systems  
09:00-12:00

Ninakilla coffee 
powered bike  
12:30-18:00

Green Schools Composting 
Demonstration 
09:00-11:00


